
FAQ n.104928

FAQs:
Continued Airworthiness, Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
When did the community get information about the reported Continued
Airworthiness occurrences recorded in the IORS tool? Without a summary
of the reports, we will not have any positive impact to our design.

Answer:
There is no publication for individual occurences.
This is about the benefit of the IORS tool to reporting organisation, e.g. when
findings are made that affect multiple products and are independent from an
individual occurrence for which the reporting organisation would receive feedback
automatically.
Conclusions become visible to all when EASA issues Safety Information Bulletins
about certain technical subjects.
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